Jensen Julie

From: GW <gslw3014@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 2:42 PM

To: WaysandMeans.GeneralGovernmentSub@state.or.us
Subject: Support SB 777B

Please support passage of SB 777B. This important bill

allows people with disabilities tools to save for possible housing,
transportation costs, etc and any unforseen health needs that
Oregon Health Plan and Medicaid does not pay for while not
effecting their federal disability benefit eligibility.

Thank you for your assistance.

Ginny Wedel




